

COVID-19 Virus Update — 3/20/20 — 6pm

Due to COVID-19, we are closed thru April 7th per the 'stay at home' order directed by the Illinois Governor today. All tests scheduled for 3/29 will be rescheduled. The attached statement indicating our re-open date will change to 4/7/20 (not 3/23 or 3/30 as previously posted before this new ordinance). All updates will be posted on the front page of the website.

COVID-19 Virus Update — 3/20/20 - am

Dear Swim America Families.

Due to COVID-19, we have decided to POSTPONE the reopening of the swim school until March 30th. During this time, we will continue to monitor the IDPH website and post updates on the front page of the website so you will have the latest information on our plans to resume classes.

Any decision to extend the postponement beyond March 30 will be based on the best information we have from health authorities.

In the meantime, we are developing an action plan for when we are able to resume, and your time slots are being held. Our goal is to resume lessons as soon as possible but our first priority is the safety of our swimmers, parents, and staff. If you any questions, feel free to email us, swim@rksa.comcastbiz.net

Thank you for your patience and understanding.

Rob and Chris.



www.robknightswimamerica.com